
  

 

 
 
 
Valued Customers:  
 
 
ROHM Semiconductors AEC-Q101 qualified products are not intended for volume 
automotive production without ROHM Semiconductor’s prior approval.  
 
Please contact ROHM Semiconductor for Production Part Approval Process (PPAP) 
requirements or contact Digi-Key for further assistance. 
 


